
New Bedford mom seeks opinion
on changing public school of
her special needs daughter
The following is an opinion sent to New Bedford Guide. It does
not reflect the opinion of New Bedford Guide, nor is it an OP-
ED. In fairness and objectivity, we share opinions from our
readers whether we agree or disagree with their opinion.

Do you have a counter opinion to this opinion? Have an opinion
about something else? Email us at info@newbedfordguide.com.

_____________________________________________________________
“Looking for feedback on elementary schools in New Bedford
Public  Schools  for  special  needs  children  who  are  NOT  in
subseperate classroom.

I am looking to change my daughter’s elementary school for
next school year due to issues with our current school. She
will be going into second grade next year and is in general
ed.  with  high  classroom  support  needs  and  a  1:1
paraprofessional.

I’m looking for anyone who has had a special needs child in a
New  Bedford  Public  Schools  elementary  school  in  the  same
classroom setting to let me know what school and if you felt
they had enough support within the school for your child, how
the staff is, etc.

I’m trying to make the best decision for my daughter, and it’s
hard without knowing how the other schools are.

Thank you all so much in advance.”
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